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Newsletter 
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Come visit us in person! 

Mondays & Fridays 8 am—2 pm 

52 South Parkway 

PO Box 203 Leicester NY 14481 

Or on the web: 

villageofleicester.org 

Email us! 

Clerk@villageofleicester.org 

Or Call us! 

585-382-3699 

Accomplishments 
 Approved Village 2024-2025 

budget 

 New one-year fire contract 

 Completed  study for                     
consolidation of Leicester & 
Cuylerville Fire Depts. 

 New $5000 grant for Main Street 

 Grant for Gazebo Concert Series 

 New lawn mower 

 New roof on Fire Hall 

Proposed Projects 
 New Telemetry system for water 

system 

 First phase of new road for Maple 
Lane 

 Reapplying for WIIA-2 Grant for 
new software & meters 

 New water contract with                 
Livingston County Water and    
Sewer Authority 

 New Intermunicipal Services 
Agreement 

 Paint Fire Hall 

Lead Survey Summer Concerts 

Village Board Zoning Board 

Leicester FVD 

Brush Pick-up 

Wednesday nights beginning the 
last week of June. Full concert 

schedule available at the village 
office, on the village website and 

Facebook page. 

Curb-side pick-up 1st & 3rd Mondays 

All weeds and leaves must be in brown bags. 

No large branches or full trees will be taken. 

Full list of guidelines can be found on the    
Village website. 

Mayor: 

Barry Briffa 

Trustees: 

Dan Christiano 

Tom Frantz 

Don Jacobs 

Ken Rizzo 

Chair: 

Dan Christiano 

Members: 

Pete Fanaro 

Charles Metz 

Time Muscarella 

Joe Nahalka 

Is looking for volunteers! 

If you’re interested in joining 
Leicester’s Fire Dept contact: 

Chief Jim Kane 

585-451-0233 

Questions or Concerns? 

Please call the Village 
Office at 382-3699  or 

Mayor Briffa directly at 
748-4509 

The Village of Leicester is                

conducting a survey of all service 

lines for all water customers. Please 

go to villageofleicester.org/lead for 

more information and to fill out 

your survey  or stop into the village 

office with any questions.   

Memorial Day Parade 
May 27th 

Village Clerk: 

Deborah Beardsley 

Deputy Clerk: 

Sam Bodratti 



Village of Leicester 
PO Box 203 

Leicester NY  14481 

 Dear Water Customer, 

December 16, 2021, the federal Lead and Copper Rule Revisions went into effect. The    
revised rule requires every federally defined community and non-transient,                     

non-community water system to develop a lead service line inventory. The Village of 
Leicester needs your help to identify all unknown water service lines for the Village’s   

water customers.   

The information collected will be used to create a detailed inventory of all lines within our 
water system and will be made public following the survey. 

For more information and to fill out an online survey please visit: 

villageofleicester.org/lead 

If you would like a paper form, have any question, or would like to set up an appointment 
for a Village water employee to conduct the survey for you, stop into the village office 

Monday and Friday 8am-2pm or call 382-3699 


